
 
 
 
 
Dear Current Flexible Spending Account Participants, 
 
This is a notification for all current cardholders in the Flexible Spending and Dependent Care Programs.  
Your current FSA Prepaid Benny Card looks similar to the red card shown below (on the left).  Recently, 
our debit card software company has made a name change.  With this name change, they are also 
integrating other changes to be made to the debit card.   
 
With any expiring FSA debit cards, newly issued, or cards reported lost and stolen you will be receiving 
the new Blue WexHealth Cloud Card, shown below on the right.    The card will work the same, the 
appearance has just changed.  If your debit cards are expiring soon, please note that your new set of cards 
will be the Blue WexHealth Cloud Card, not the original Red Benny Prepaid Card.  Your account 
numbers will remain the same.  You will not be issued a new card until your current card expires.  This 
change will only take place on expired, or if you request a new set of cards after 11-01-2017. 
 
             Old Card             New Card 

 
 
 
You’ll receive your WexHealth Cloud Card at your home, in the envelope below, with simple instructions 
on how and where to use your new card.  Cards can be activated either online or via the toll-free number 
on the sticker on the front of the card.  If you have any questions regarding your new WexHealth Cloud 
card, you can contact the Claims Department at L.R. Webber at (800) 326-9850.   
 
 

 
 

EC-117 071409 
The WexHealth Cloud Card is issued by The Bancorp Bank, pursuant to a license from Visa U.S.A. Inc. or 
MasterCard International Incorporated. The Bancorp Bank; Member FDIC. 
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